
 

 

OIA 24136 

Do Kim 

fyi-request-25683-32ca36fd@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Dear Do Kim 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 9 February 2024, in which 

you sought: 

Can I please obtain all comms between Minister of Police and Police commissioner 
between 1 Nov 2023 to 8 February 2024. 

 

Please find attached correspondence between me and the Commissioner of Police. It has 

been necessary to withhold some information from these documents under the following 

sections of the OIA: 

 

• 6(c) as the making available of that information would be likely to prejudice the 

maintenance of the law, including the prevention, investigation, and detection of 
offences, and the right to a fair trial. 

• 9(2)(a) to protect the privacy of natural persons. 

• 9(2)(g)(i) to maintain the effective conduct of public affairs through the free and frank 
expression of opinions by or between or to Ministers of the Crown or members of an 
organisation or officers and employees of any public service agency or organisation 
in the course of their duty. 

 

 

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied with 

my response to your request. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

 

Hon Mark Mitchell 

Minister of Police 
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